Announcement of Enhanced Accessibility for
Orthopedic Services

Dear Valued Patients,

We are excited to announce that our orthopedic services are now more accessible than ever! As
part of our commitment to providing high-quality care, we have implemented several
enhancements to ensure all our patients can receive the treatment they need without barriers.

Improved wheelchair access throughout our facility.

Telehealth options for consultations and follow-ups.

Extended hours for appointments to accommodate diverse schedules.
Dedicated staff to assist patients with disabilities.

If you have any questions regarding our services or need assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact our office at (123) 456-7890 or email us at info@orthopedicsample.com.

Thank you for choosing us for your orthopedic care. We look forward to serving you better!

Sincerely,

The Orthopedic Team



